
Coronavirus Update 

We are Here for You 

Central Financial Services of KY, Inc. cares deeply about the health and well-being of 

our customers, our communities, and our employees and will take all necessary 

measures to protect everyone as we deal with the novel coronavirus, COVID-19.  We 

have asked our employees to refrain from shaking hands and to respect your space by 

remaining a safe distance from all customers while on our property. 

For our employees, we have implemented important safety measures to increase 

awareness.  We’ve asked any employee with a cough, fever or any other flu like 

symptoms to stay home, both for their welfare as well as the welfare of our customers.  

Likewise, we ask our customers or any person doing business with us who is 

experiencing a cough, fever or any other flu like symptoms to contact us by phone or 

email for the welfare of themselves as well as the welfare of our employees. 

We ask that our customers refrain from bringing cash into the office until this virus has 

been contained.  We can accept your payment over the phone electronically either by 

debit card or check by phone. We can also accept check or money orders as well.  Any 

in office transactions will be as brief as possible so it’s not that we don’t care, to the 

contrary, we wish to assist you in anyway possible and get you on your way for both the 

wellbeing of you and our employees. 

As of now, all 6 of our branch offices are open and operational. Should this change, we 

will update that information on this page. 

                                                   

   Loans…It’s what we do! 


